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I am writing today in SUPPORT of this bill. I used to own a rental until it was not 

worth the time and money to evict a person or persons that were living in the rental. 

They destroyed our rental with trash and putting out their cigarettes in the carpet. We 

finally sold it because these people had more rights than we did as the owner of the 

property.  In Oregon we have a severe problem of tenant rights and less rights to 

actual home owners. The process to get a squatter out of a home is extremely 

cumbersome and costly to the home owner. Oregon needs more fair laws 

surrounding this, and I believe this bill is a good start.  

 

Please vote YES on this bill.  


